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Dear PLUM Committee: I am writing today to express my
support for Cultural Heritage Monument designation for The
Hoffman Candy Co building. This building designed by Charles
Plummer is a beautiful example of Art Deco architecture, an
architect of high merit. Clifton's Cafeteria, among other buildings
in his portfolio, have Los Angeles HCM status. This beautiful
building 1s a piece of LA history as well as culturally significant.
The Hoffman Candy Co., situated near a railway exported
chocolate nationwide and internationally. I fully support this
nomination put forth by the Art Deco Society of Los Angeles and
hope we can designate this building to protect a piece of LA
history. Sincerely, Linda M. Byrne Real Estate Broker License: #
01716895 Cell: 805-746-6192 Fax: 805-643-0106



